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Thursday, December 8

Forum on Proposed School Closings

6:00pm

Brooklyn Borough Hall

209 Joralemon Street

Brooklyn, NY 11201

 

Have you been told that your child's school may close?  Have you been contacted by the

Department of Education (DOE) to begin the plan for closure?  DOE representatives from the

office of Portfolio Planning will be on hand to answer  your questions at this forum.  Anyone

interested in speaking or asking questions is asked to encouraged to arrive by 5:30pm to sign

up.  Please keep comments to less than three minutes. Spanish translation services will be

provided.   



 

 


